
Save the Date 

 
December 
3 Christmas Casual Day 
6-10  WHS Step Up Week 
7  Statewide Transition  

 Day 
10    Return book lists 
17 Last Day of Term 4 
  - Student Free Day 
 
January 
31 First day for 2022 

2nd December, 2021 

Hello Everyone 
 

The weather has certainly warmed up this week as we welcomed the start of Summer. A good 
time to remind everyone to slip, slop, slap and drink plenty of water. Please make sure your 
children have a broad brimmed hat and a water bottle. Don’t forget tomorrow is Zooper Dooper 
day so students might like to bring 50 cents to help cool down at lunchtime.  
 

Casual Clothes Day tomorrow 
Please bring along a donation for APPA’s Christmas Hamper Raffle. Thank you to those who    
are selling raffle tickets and have returned them to the office. The raffle will be drawn on 
Wednesday 15th December and winners will be notified via phone.  

End of year activities 
Students will be bringing home a sausage sizzle and ice cream order today for our planned 
whole school movie day, to be held on Tuesday 14th November. Due to all the changes to      
restrictions staff have decided to stay at school for celebrations activities, including a picnic 
lunch and some water play activities. More information will come home closer to the day.  

Fiona Carson - Principal 

Certificates of Recognition 

*Charlie Allen*  *Kayla Geue* *Darcy White*  

Reports will go home on Wednesday 15th December. Please let classroom teachers know if you will be requiring 2 copies.    
 

A reminder that students finish on Thursday 16th December at 3:15. 
 

TheirCare Out of Hours Program Information Session  
This will be held via Webex on Monday night. Please see details in further in this newsletter. 
 

COVID guidelines update 
Any visitor to our school site must check in via the office and have proof of vaccination, if coming into buildings or attending a 
school event such as graduation. If it is simply to drop off or pick up students, this is not a requirement. We continue to monitor 
any changes to health advice and will keep families informed if anything changes.  

 About the program 
 

TheirCare provides adventurous and stimulating Before & 
After School Care Programs in a safe environment for all 
children. During sessions children develop life skills,   
friendships, confidence, and creativity through play. 
 

Appin Park Primary School has partnered with TheirCare 
to provide this service to your school commencing Term 1 
2022. We would like to welcome you to a Parent            
Information Evening on Monday 6th December 2021 at 
6:00pm via WebEx so we can answer all your questions. 
 

https://meet141.webex.com/meet141/j.php?
MTID=m6a032f6b6362fea2229f4b25fdb4f0c6 

CASUAL CLOTHES DAY  

FRIDAY 3RD DECEMBER 
Bring a donation for the Christmas Raffle  
- food, craft items, bon bons, party items. 



This Week at Appin Park 

 

 

By Sam & Alison  34K 

Year 6s working hard on their scrapbooks in preparation for 
their graduation on Wednesday 15th December . 


